
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov) <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati (SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov) <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/13/2013 10:59:57 PM

Subject: Pinball Freedom Act of 2014
Attachments: (2013-07-13) Pinball Freedom Act of 2014 (v02).docx

                This may not be the most pressing legislative issue we tackle next year, but it is a really ridiculous law that 
would be nice to get off the books.
 
                It’s Title 63, so it should go through Judiciary.  It would be nice to get some sponsors for this over the 
summer and see if we can get it pre-filed and moved early next year.  For my entertainment, if nothing else.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

